
24/08/2021 

MRS Patricia Gillett 
- 27 Southern Cross WAY 
Allambie Heights NSW 2100 
patriciagillett@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2021/1338 - 52 Cabbage Tree Road BAYVIEW NSW 2104

I fully support this application. The club is using water which will still end up in the Cahill Creek 
and Pittwater area. It is simply managing rainfall and flow on water wisely, and may help in 
reducing the incidence of flooding to both the course and its neighbours. 

Sent: 24/08/2021 1:37:53 PM
Subject: Online Submission


